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August 3, 4 Right to Life-LIFESPAN   Dismemberment Petition

You will soon be asked to sign a citizen’s petition to prohibit the Dismemberment Abortion Ban petition.  This petition would prohibit this gruesome procedure being used to take the lives of unborn babies.  The Dismemberment Petition stands the best chance of being enacted and could not be vetoed by the governor.  We have petitions in the LIFESPAN office if you would like some to encourage your relatives and friends to end this terrible action.  Please call the office, 248-816-1546.


[image: image2]August 10, 11
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Remembrance
On September 14, from 1-2pm, please join us at White Chapel Cemetery to remember the five unborn children of god buried there and all the other millions of babies who have lost their lives to abortion.  This is the National Day of Remembrance, calling to mind the tragedy which is abortion.  Please call the LIFESPAN office for details. 248-816-1546

[image: image3]August 17,18      Right to Life-LIFESPAN  Movement in Motion
We will begin taking registrations for the 2020 Movement in Motion bus trip to Washington DC for the March for Life. Those who have attended this event in the past have told us it is truly a life changing event.  Now is the time to decide to come and register early so that your seat on the bus will be assured!!  Please call Lynn at the LIFESPAN office 248-816-1546 for details
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Euthanasia

As of May 20, 2019, twenty-three states have proposed laws that would allow physician assisted in their states.  Some have passed, some have failed but what is so alarming is the number of state legislatures who are considering allowing their doctors to take the lives of their patients.  This is a very quiet but exceedingly persistent effort.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Personhood
“The presumed stripping of personhood from embryos has other frightening and horrifying dimensions for pro-life people.  It is probably safe to say that in our society, the relationship between mother and child is assumed to be the most intimate, most sacred and most self-sacrificing relationship of all. To the people who assume that the embryo is a child, the logic is clear: if even the most sacred, least ‘worldly’, least ‘useful’ relationship can be disrupted no relationship is safe.  As one mother said.”if a baby can’t be safe in his mother’s womb, where can he be safe?”  Kristin Luker, “Abortion and the Politics of Motherhood”
[image: image1]
[image: image6.png]


